COPY.
Flopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Enclosures. 21st November, 1928.

Dear» Sirs,

I think it well to enclose herewith copies of

correspondence which has passed between the new Owners
thé Steamer "MARIAVI® and this Office relative to the

Boiler Survéy which became due in this case in August last.

It is apparent therefrom that the Owners do not
fully understand the application of the Society's Rules,
and in the circumstances I shall be glad if you will kindly
take advantage of the earliest convenient opportunity to
cégl upon them, explain the position and endeavour to
arrange for the outstanding survey to be held.

I may add that I am writing to the Owners, and

informing them of the course suggested.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
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